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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE RIVERSIDE UNIFIED SCHOOL 
DISTRICT APPROVING AN INCREASE IN STATUTORY SCHOOL FEES 
IMPOSED ON NEW RESIDENTIAL AND COMMERCIAL/INDUSTRIAL 
CONSTRUCTION PURSUANT TO EDUCATION CODE SECTION 17620 
AND GOVERNMENT CODE SECTION 65995 

 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board of Education (“Board”) of the Riverside 
Unified School District (“District”) at its Regular Meeting to be held on May 5, 2020, will conduct 
a Public Hearing to consider its report entitled, “School Fee Justification Study” (“Study”), and 
consider adopting a Resolution of the Board of the District to increase Statutory School Facility 
Fees imposed on new residential and commercial/industrial construction pursuant to Education 
Code Section 17620 and Government Code Section 65995.  The Study justifying such increases is 
on file at the District’s offices, located at 3070 Washington Street, Riverside, CA 92504.  However, 
based on the limited availability of District personnel due to COVID-19, the Study is currently 
available for public review on the District’s website through May 5, 2020.  
 
Report Link: https://bit.ly/FJS2020RUSD 
 
 The Public Hearing of the District, to be held May 5, 2020 will begin at 5:30 p.m., or as 
soon thereafter.  There will be no physical meeting location available to the public to attend the 
Public Hearing. Access the virtual Public Hearing can be found at the following link: 
 
RUSD Board of Education Meeting Link: https://bit.ly/RUSDBoardMtg_May5 
 

Due to Executive Orders of the Governor related to the outbreak of COVID-19, members 
of the public are encouraged to submit their public comments in writing.  The District values public 
participation, and is therefore requesting that written public comments be submitted via e-mail 
during the public review period (up until 3:00 p.m. on May 5, 2020) in writing to Ms. Gaby Adame 
at gadame@riversideunified.org.  

 
Report Comments Prior to Public Hearing: gadame@riversideunified.org 
 

If a member of the public would like to submit a written comment the day of the Public 
Hearing, beginning at 3:00 p.m. on May 5, 2020, the District will accept written public comments 
that will be read into the minutes during the Public Hearing at the following link until the close of 
the Public Hearing:  
 
RUSD Board Public Hearing Comments: https://bit.ly/May5_RUSDboard 
 
 If any individual requires reasonable accommodations to submit a comment, is unable to 
submit a comment via e-mail, or desires to submit an oral comment, please contact Ms. Gaby 
Adame at (909) 331-6374 as soon as possible, but in no event, later than twenty-four (24) hours 
before the Public Hearing.  

 
 /s/ Gaby Adame  

Riverside Unified School District 


